Public File Declaration

iHeartMedia, Inc. (“iHeart”) is committed to maintaining complete and timely public inspection files at
all of the radio stations that it owns. On July 22, 2020, iHeart entered into a consent decree with the FCC
in which iHeart admitted that, in some instances, iHeart “failed to upload required information to its
online political files in a timely manner and to otherwise maintain full and complete information in its
political files.” See In the Matter of Online Political Files of iHeartMedia, Inc., Licensee of Various
Commercial Radio Stations, Order/Consent Decree, 35 FCC Rcd. 7264 (MB 2020). As part of the consent
decree, the Media Bureau agreed “to process all license renewal applications filed by iHeart during the
current renewal cycle (ending on August 1, 2022) subject to ordinary Audio Division, Media Bureau
procedures.”

iHeart has since redoubled its efforts to train staff consistently and to implement company-wide
operating procedures to ensure that requisite information is timely uploaded to the online public file in
compliance with the Commission’s rules. iHeart is not aware of any instances in which its stations failed
to timely upload information to the FCC’s online political file after July 22, 2020.

iHeart will continue to monitor the completeness and timeliness of its files closely going forward.



